DEPARTMENT OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
July 31st, 1918. CANADA OFFICE OF THE

DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT GENERAL

OTTAWA

Dear Mr., Ditchburn =

Replying to your lettsr of the 25th
inst., I have already communicated with you
regarding the duties of yourself and Mr,

Inspector Megraw,

With regard to the Tyson correspondence,

will you kindly take charge of this in the mean-

time,

Yours very truly,

v

Deputy Slperintendent Genepal.

W. E. Ditchb)rn. E'q.'
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